COMMUNITY HERITAGE COMMISSION

Minutes of the Community Heritage Commission Meeting held on Tuesday, June 20, 2017 at
3:00 p.m. in Meeting Room 100, City Hall, Salmon Arm, British Columbia.

PRESENT:
Councillor Louise Wallace-Richmond
Cindy Malinowski
Harry Welton
Mary Landers
REGRETS:
Tim Dunne
Pat Kassa
Anne Kirkpatrick
STAFF:
Jon Turlock, Planning & Development Officer

1. Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 3:00 p.m.

2. Presentations
n/a
3. Confirmation of Minutes

3.1 Community Heritage Commission Meeting of May 16, 2017.

Moved: Harry Welton/Seconded: Pat Kassa
THAT: the Minutes of the Meeting of May 16, 2017 be approved.

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY




Items

4.1

Heritage Evaluation Inventory / Evaluation Table

Commission members agreed to conduct in-depth reviews of each site in the
Inventory/Evaluation Table to ensure the information is current and correct.
Each member will review two or three pages in the table and will

bring their results to the next CHC meeting in September.

Late items

5.1

5.2

5.3

Heritage Registry

The Commission agreed to some formatting and text amendments in the
Registry to accommodate the addition of the Ball House.

Tree Canada Workshop - 2017 FCM Meeting

Louise Wallace-Richmond advised the Commission of her attendance at the 2017
FCM meeting and one of the workshops that considered how municipalities can
raise the level of importance of trees. The Commission discussed the possibility
of including a tree planting in conjunction with its proposed Historical
Preservation Award program.

Preservation of Historical Vistas

Moved: Mary Landers/Seconded: Cindy Malinowski

THAT: the CHC investigate the feasibility of preserving the Salmon Arm vista
from the Trans-Canada Highway No. 1 at “Tank Hill’".

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY

The Commission discussed the possibility of trying to preserve the view of
Salmon Arm as seen when travelling westward on the Trans-Canada Highway
No. 1 at “Tank Hill'. Members agreed that the view from this location provides a
unique perspective of the community, the lake and surrounding hillsides and it
would be to the community’s benefit if this view could be protected from the
construction of tall buildings and highway signs.




Date of Next Meeting

Louise Wallace Richmond advised the Commission that due to work commitments,

the fall meeting dates may need to be changed. In the interim, the next regular CHC
meeting is tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, September 19, 2017, at 3:00 p.m. in Room
100 at City Hall.

Adjournment

The meeting adjourned at 3:59 p. m.

Louise Wallace Richmond, Chair
Community Heritage Commission




